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Dear Mr McNamara 

Regulation Impact Statement – final assessment second pass  

Thank you for your correspondence dated 2 September 2014, in relation to the draft 
Regulation Impact Statement (RIS) regarding the optimal period of registration for the 
Do Not Call Register (the Register) which was recently submitted by the Department for 
consideration by your Office.  

Minor amendments have been made to the RIS in the discussion of costings for options 
one, two and three following your feedback. 
 
I now submit the second pass RIS for your formal consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
(signed) 
 
Nerida O'Loughlin  
Deputy Secretary 
 
22 September 2014 
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